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Ref.: DWH Bird Island Cove Habitat Restoration Project, West Galveston Bay, Texas – EXPEDITED 

TRACK 
 
Dear Christy: 
 
This letter responds to your July 14, 2022, request pursuant to Section 7 of the Endangered Species Act 
(ESA) for consultation with the National Marine Fisheries Service (NMFS) on the subject action. 
 
We reviewed the action agency’s consultation request document and related materials. Based on our 
knowledge, expertise, and the action agency’s materials, we concur with the action agency’s conclusions 
that the proposed action is not likely to adversely affect the NMFS ESA-listed species and/or designated 
critical habitat. This concludes your consultation responsibilities under the ESA for species and/or 
designated critical habitat under NMFS’s purview. Reinitiation of consultation is required and shall be 
requested by the action agency or by NMFS where discretionary Federal involvement or control over the 
action has been retained or is authorized by law and: (a) take occurs; (b) new information reveals effects 
of the action that may affect listed species or critical habitat in a manner or to an extent not previously 
considered in this consultation; (c) the action is subsequently modified in a manner that causes an effect 
to the listed species or critical habitat not previously considered in this consultation; or (d) if a new 
species is listed or critical habitat designated that may be affected by the action. 
 
We look forward to further cooperation with you on other projects to ensure the conservation of our 
threatened and endangered marine species and designated critical habitat. If you have any questions on 
this consultation, please contact Michael Tucker, Consultation Biologist, at (727) 209-5981 or by email at 
Michael.Tucker@noaa.gov. 
  

Sincerely,  

David Bernhart 
Assistant Regional Administrator 

for Protected Resources 

File: 1514-22.c 

https://www.fisheries.noaa.gov/region/southeast
mailto:Michael.Tucker@noaa.gov

	Date1_af_date: 7/19/2022
	Text2: for
		2022-07-19T12:51:23-0400
	REECE.KARLA.MICHELLE.1365885962




